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Dear Friends: 

 

It’s been an eventful summer … in many ways.   LuAnn and I got some vacation 

time in and got a puppy!  Our house looks like we are raising something between 

a dog and an infant! 

 

One thing I hadn’t planned on doing at the end of summer, was to fall (jump) off a 

ladder and injure my left foot.   

 

As of now I am no longer being considered for a role in the next Ninja Turtle Movie. 

It’s funny how many things you need your left foot for!  I’ve probably taken that for 

granted for 59 years … but not today! 

 

I have been so appreciative of all the cards, letters, emails, home visits, and words 

of encouragement.  I have now heard the message, “Stay off of ladders” more 

times than I can count!  One guy said, “You’re an old geezer like the rest of us … 

so act like it.” 

 

Meanwhile, we are gearing up for another busy fall season.  Some of our 

“snowbirds” are already here, many have sent word they are packing up and 

heading home.  I love to hear that! 

 

Despite the distraction of some foot surgery I am greatly looking forward to seeing 

everyone back at GOCC and launching into our fall schedule once again. 

 

I’ll be looking for you this Sunday! 

 

Blessings, 

 

Dr. David W. Price 

Lead Pastor 

   Reflections from Pastor David. . .   
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1st TUESDAY - CAREGIVER’S SUPPORT GROUP 
LEADERS—Martha Hyde 267-3113 or Jacqueline 
 Hershberger 321-747-7288 (jmhersh3@gmail.com) 
MEETS—1st Tuesday  1:00-2:30 pm (year round) 
LOCATION—Choir Room 
TOPIC—Varied as appropriate for caregivers  

TUESDAY EVENING  STUDY GROUP - BEGINS OCTOBER 11 
 LEADER—Roger Bieberich 
 MEETS—Tuesday - 6:15 pm  
 LOCATION—FH 
 TOPIC—”Understanding the End Time” DVD series 

WEDNESDAY AFTERNOON WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY - BEGINS OCT 4 

LEADER - Maris Tracy 616-836-9312  (maristracy@gmail.com) 
MEETS - Wednesdays at 1:00-2:30 pm  
LOCATION - FH 
TOPIC - 1 Peter 

GRIEF SHARE SUPPORT GROUP - RESUMES JANUARY 3 
 LEADERS - Martha Hyde 267-3113 and 
  Bonnie Murton 321-431-6873 
MEETS - Wednesday 2:00 pm 
LOCATION -  Administration Office 
TOPIC - To provide support for those who have lost loved ones 

THURSDAY MORNING PRAYER GROUP  
LEADERS—Diana Green 362-5224     (dianagreen55@yahoo.com) 

and Cindy Manire 385-1130 
MEETS—Thursday mornings from 8:00-9:00 am  
 (year round) 
LOCATION—Church Sanctuary 
TOPIC—Praying for the needs of the church 

THURSDAY - PASTOR’S BIBLE STUDY  
LEADER—Dr. David W. Price, Lead Pastor 383-0303 
MEETS—Thursday mornings 11:00-12:00 NOON (year round) 
LOCATION—FH 
TOPIC—The Book of Romans 

 2nd FRIDAY-LADIES PRAYER SHAWL GROUP  BEGINS NOVEMBER 10 
 LEADER—Rosalind Zahn 269-7957 (dzahnr@aol.com) 
 MEETS—2nd Friday at 9:00 am   

LOCATION—Church Narthex 
 TOPIC—Knit/crochet of prayer shawls and prayer time for the 

sick 

 

SUNDAY EVENING FELLOWSHIP GROUP — BEGINS JANUARY 14 
LEADERS—Jay & Judy Shapley cell 219-308-6372   

 (jshapley1480@sbcglobal.net) 
MEETS—Sunday evenings at 6:00 pm  (will not meet when a  

concert is scheduled) 
LOCATION—Fellowship Hall 
TOPIC  - To Be Announced  

MEN’S MONDAY BIBLE STUDY GROUP — RESUMES JANUARY 2 

LEADER - Ray Malone 593-0083 (rmalone18@cfl.rr.com) 
MEETS - Mondays 9:00 am 
LOCATION - Choir Room  
TOPIC - The Practice of God’s Presence 

LADIES MONDAY AFTERNOON GROUP — BEGINS JANUARY 8 
LEADER - Sarah Adams  317-513-8789 
MEETS - Mondays 2:00 pm 
LOCATION - Micky Overway’s (519 Twin Lake) 
TOPIC - OVER LOAD (How to unwind, unplug, unleash yourself 

from the pressure of stress.  By Joyce Meyer) 

1st MONDAY - OLD FASHIONED HYMN SING — BEGINS NOV 6 
 LEADERS—Henry & Audrey Pisarz 269-4846 
 MEETS—1st Monday of each month at 6:30 pm  
 LOCATION—FH 
 TOPIC—Singing the old hymns of the faith 

MONDAY EVENING-MEN/WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY - BEGINS NOV 6 
Everyone is Welcome 

Including your questions and comments! 

LEADER - Ray Zielinski 264-2098   Sandyzi@aol.com 
MEETS - Mondays at 6:20 pm 
LOCATION – FH 
TOPICS:  Genesis Chap 12-19;  Gospel of Matthew (The Jewish 

Gospel) Written By a Despised Jew 

Hot Topics: 
1. Is there truly life after death? After the Lord Jesus died on 

the cross, where did his soul and spirit go?  Where was the 
location of this place? 

2. Divorce and remarriage 
3. Since our great nation is deeply divided, what does the Lord 

Jesus predict about our future?  Are we running out of time? 
4. What is Heaven like?  What will we be doing there?  What 

type of a body will we have?  Where is Heaven located? 
5. The Lord Jesus established our country and for what reason?  

Will His blessings continue? 
 
 

Great Outdoors Community Church Small Study Groups 2017—18 

Small groups provide a unique opportunity for the participants to engage in spiritual growth, Biblical study, Christian fellowship and in 

loving support of one another. If you would like to either host or lead a group, then please  call the church office at 321-383-0303. 

Cultivating relationships while growing together in Christ 
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? 

? 

Cyndi Vazquez 
 

Cyndi joined the church staff in 2015.   
 
She and her husband, Mark have lived in Titusville 
for 20 years, and have 5 children. 
 
Cyndi was 18 years old when this photo was taken!  

DID YOU GUESS? 

April — Who Am I ? 
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Activities and Committees  

GREAT OUTDOORS COMMUNITY CHURCH 

 

LEGACY FUND 
 

Your Legacy, Your Church  
 

All gifts are from God, the Bible tells us. We are so blessed to be living in an affluent country with untold oppor-

tunities.  Most of us have never known poverty or despair.  Yet, problems like these exist in our community and 

in the world.  Our outreach programs have served the spiritual and physical needs of our community for many 

years and have touched the lives of people not only locally, but around the world as well.   

 

The Great Outdoors Community Church provides members and friends with an opportunity to  express special 

gratitude to God, for blessings they have received.   When you give a gift to the Legacy Fund, the principal is 

held permanently and only the earnings are used to fund ministry.  The disbursement of funds is done annually 

via a nomination and review process defined by church policies.  These disbursements are used to expand 

the missions of the church which enables your legacy to grow with that of the Church.  As a result, a gift to the 

Fund endures forever. 

For further information please contact: 

Legacy Fund Committee Members: 

James Hennigar    Marilyn Weigel 

Doug Nie             Marvin Rabe 

Susan Fortune  

 

WREATH LAYING CEREMONY 

 

 
Pastor J. B. Kump served as chaplain at the March 29th wreath lay-

ing ceremony at Cape Canaveral National Cemetery in 

Scottsmore, FL. Kump delivered an inspirational message and pray-

er at the commemorative ceremony recognizing the 50th anniver-

sary of the conflict in Vietnam.  

 

A US Air Force retiree himself and a Vietnam era veteran, Kump is 

also officiated at a similar ceremony in memory of the fallen from 

WWI on April 6th at the cemetery.  
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Activities and Committees (continued) 

 

 

GOCC’S SINGLES 
 

The Singles group at GOCC has been busy over the summer months. Events have included a Ger-

man dinner experience that saw Davey and Bonnie Murton dance the polka together, an enlight-

ening appearance by Trey Boyer during a Blue Heron dinner, a musical event at the Winter Park 

Playhouse with the music of Rogers and Hammerstein.  

 

In August, the Singles group toured the Moore Memorial Park & Museum in Mims and ate at 

Goodrich’s Seafood restaurant in Oak Hill.  

 

The Singles are discussing future events which include a tour of the Wycliffe Discovery Center in 

Orlando, participation in the “Boots & Bandits” fundraiser for the Woman’s Center, the Singing 

Christmas Tree concert and several other exciting events.  For more information, contact Rev. J. B. 

Kump in the church office. 

 

 

 
 

Olympic-level athlete, author and lecturer (and GOCC  

Congregation member) Trey Boyer addressed the Singles group 

during a dinner at the Blue Heron in June. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The GOCC Singles enjoyed the food and the company at a  

dinner event in Sanford at Hollerbach's Willow Tree German  

restaurant. 

 
 

 

GOCC - CHOIR REHEARSAL 

Start warming up those vocal cords. The first choir rehearsal of the season will be on Friday, Sept. 22, 

from 10 AM till noon. Under the direction of Pat Hopper, the choir will sing its first Sunday anthem on 

October 1. In addition to weekly worship services, the choir will participate in the annual Veterans 

program and present spectacular cantatas for Christmas and Easter.      



8 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Helping Hands continues to be available to help you year round.   We always need volunteers,  if you are 

interested in volunteering or if you need assistance feel free to call Elaine Stewart  or the appropriate lead-

er for more details. 

 

Home Repairs Elaine Stewart 321-383-4233 elainerstewart@gmail.com 

Temporary Meals Linda Snyder 610-751-5919 ravenmst20@hotmail.com  

Transportation Sharon Fitch 321-383-5473  jfitch7080@aol.com 

Lending Closet Art & Anna Upshaw 321-264-8974 artanna5@aol.com 

Senior Resources Sarah Thomas 321-269-4593 stsews@gmail.com 

Senior Sitter  Joanie Jaroch 321-225-8852 joaniej58@att.net 

   Coordinator 

HELPING HANDS - A MINISTRY OF THE 

GREAT OUTDOORS COMMUNITY CHURCH 

 

PRAYER SHAWL UPDATE 

 
The Prayer Shawl Ministry meets the 2nd Friday of November and December and then the 2nd and 4th 

Friday from January through April.  We have about 12 wonderful volunteers that make our shawls.  Our 

volunteers purchase their own yarn for the shawls; however, we have been blessed many times with 

donated yarn, funds for yarn and the gift bags for the shawls. 

 

Twice a year approximately twenty shawls are taken to the Cancer Center on Route 1 (many of the 

patients appreciate the warmth of the shawl during their treatments.)  Twelve are taken to the Hospice 

facility for patients and their families.  In December 41 scarves were made for Christian Ministries in Paki-

stan. 

 

The shawls are kept in the first closet across from the church office.  ANYONE who knows of a person in 

need of a shawl can simply go to the closet and choose a shawl.  If a shawl needs to be mailed, the TY

-VEK envelope from our mailing facility works perfectly. 

Activities and Committees (continued) 

mailto:elainerstewart@gmail.com
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Since 2014, TGO Veterans have been recognized during the  

annual Veterans program at GOCC.  In keeping with that tradi-

tion, this year’s honorees will include the following eras: post  

Korea, Vietnam, and Desert Storm.  Program is Wednesday,  

November 8, 2017. 

 

Veterans will be recognized individually; those unable to attend will still 

be mentioned.  Each veteran will be asked to complete a short question-

naire that will be used as the basis for the recognition.  Those whose pic-

tures have been included in previous Salute to TGO Veterans are encour-

aged to request the form. 

To request the questionnaire or to receive further information, please 

contact Loretta Anné at (321)385-9667 or by email at ejllanne@att.net 

after September 22.  

Activities and Committees (continued) 

GREAT OUTDOORS COMMUNITY CHURCH 
 

2017 VETERAN’S PROGRAM 

mailto:ejllanne@att.net
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Great Outdoors Community Church Missions:  SAMARITAN’S PURSE 

SAMARITAN’S PURSE is a nondenominational evangelical Christian 

organization providing spiritual and physical aid to hurting people 

around the world.  Since 1970 it has helped meet needs of people 

who are victims of war, poverty, natural disasters, disease and fam-

ine. The organization served the Church worldwide to promote the 

Gospel of the Lord Jesus Christ. 

 

May Newsletter from Franklin Graham: Helping Persecuted Chris-

tians on the Plains of Nineveh gives us this information. 

Easter 2017 Franklin Graham was in Iraq and saw firsthand the de-

struction and death ISIS has caused in Mosul, the Biblical city of Ni-

neveh. Isis captured Mosul in 2014, and using blaring speakers on 

mosques order all Christians to leave town in 30 minutes, or else 

die. Today most Christians are gone from the Plains of Nineveh but 

bloodshed continues. An Emergency Field Hospital that Samari-

tan’s Purse operated on the outskirts of Mosul provides expert trauma care along with pray and ministering 

to each patient in the Name of Jesus. 

 

There used to be 100,000 Christians in vicinity of Mosul, today almost none are left. Many slaughtered, more 

living as refugees  

 

Dr. Kent Brantly who survived Ebola in 2014 and was featured in moved “Facing Darkness” is part of their 

team in Iraq.  

 

In the town of Qaraqogh, ISIS burned the church, used the altar for target practice and shot the cross off the 

ceiling.  While walking through the church they found an Operation Christmas Child shoebox in the ruins of 

the church. That shoebox is a reminder of the power and reach of Operation Christmas Child. Over the 

years Samaritan’s Purse and our partners have given out more than a million shoeboxes in Iraq alone and 

146 million worldwide. Your shoebox gifts enables Samaritan Purse to take the Gospel to places we could 

never go otherwise.  Over 40% of the patients at our Emergency Field Hospital have been women and chil-

dren. 

 

PRAYER: Lift up our brothers and sisters across the Middle East who have been forced to flee their homes be-

cause of ISIS genocidal attacks on Christians. Ask God to protect and strengthen our partner churches 

across the region and our medical ministry on the outskirts of Mosul as we work to spread the hope of the 

Gospel. 

 

The following excerpted articles are from ALONG THE SAMARITAN ROAD, the Samaritan’s Purse 2016 Annual 

Report. 

 

This past year (2016) Samaritan’s Purse has helped well over 12 million people in 149 countries and we praise 

God that we have seen over 1.5 million make life-changing decision to give their hearts to Christ.  

 

The Emergency Field Hospital arrived in Erbil, Iraq on Christmas day aboard a 747-cargo jet that Samaritan’s 

Purse had loaded two days before in Greensboro NC.  Within days, the inflatable buildings were erected, 

two fully equipped operating rooms were open and over 80 doctors, nurses and staff began caring for 

wounded and sick patients in the name of Jesus Christ. 

 

Samaritan’s Purse has handed out truckloads of food staples, cooking kits, and other essentials to meet 

emergency needs and show God’s love to thousands of displaced families in Iraq, Greece and elsewhere. 

 

Families in Mosul often went hungry during the ISIS two year reign of terror, so they are overjoyed to receive 

sacks of food distributed by Samaritan’s Purse in the name of Jesus Christ. 

 

 

The Great  Outdoors  

Community Church 



12 

 

Our US Disaster Relief Volunteers helped 3,243 households recover from Hurricane Matthew in the Caroli-

nas, raging wildfires in Tennessee and catastrophic floods in Louisiana, Texas, West Virginia, and Missouri. 

Through this ministry nearly 900 individuals prayed and accept Jesus Christ as their Lord and Savior. 

 

Volunteers in Greenbrier County, W. VA., worked tirelessly to gut a flooded house so it could be repaired. 

After each job was completed, our teams presented a signed Bible to the homeowners. 

 

Hurricane Matthew inundated entire towns in North Carolina and toppled countless trees around homes in 

South Carolina.  But no challenge was too tough for our army of orange-shirted volunteers who began 

each day circled in prayer. 

 

Hurricane Matthew’s 145 mph winds ripped roofs off house in the coastal towns of Jeremie, Haiti.  Samari-

tan’s Purse used everything from cargo jets to pack burros to bring help to those who needed it most.  The 

island was battered by waves of misery, being the deadliest Atlantic storm in more than a decade, killing 

more than 1,600 people as it pinballed across the Caribbean and scoured the coast of four southeastern 

states.  Samaritan’s Purse organized daily airlifts of over 9 relief flights on its DC-8 Cargo Jet, to deliver more 

than 200 tons of emergency supplies to the Caribbean.  They also battled an outbreak of cholera that fol-

lowed the storm.   In total 8,000 blankets, 8,000 hygiene kits, 31,756 shelter tarps, and 11,375 water filtration 

systems were delivered to help storm survivors rebuild their lives. 

 

From Guayaquil, Ecuador, a DC-8 cargo jet took off on its first mission with a self-contained emergency 

field hospital to treat survivors of a massive April earthquake.  Doctors and nurses cared for more than 

1,200 patients in the name of Jesus. The DC-8 is a 48-year old refurbished plane than can fly 5,000 miles at 

530 mph carrying 30 emergency workers and up to 40 tons of supplies.  The DC-8 flew 135,000 miles in 

2016, including five missions to Ecuador, four to Liberia, one to Alaska and 10 to Haiti. 

 

In Cambodia, a five-mile irrigation canal was built by Samaritan’s Purse in partnership with Greta Van  

Susteren and her husband John Coale.  This enables families to support themselves by raising chickens, 

pigs and other enterprises, eliminating the need  to seek work in Thailand, where they are vulnerable to 

human trafficking. 

 

In Kenya schoolchildren are helped in raising over 14,000 seedlings to plant groves of fruit trees and re-

establish forests. 

 

World Medical Mission placed more than 752 doctors, nurses, dentists and other healthcare professionals 

on international assignments in 2016 and supported the work of mission hospitals in 34 countries. 

 

A new 46,000 square foot facility was dedicated in October 2016. This new hospital called ELWA (Eternal 

Love Winning Africa) was built in Liberia. It contains operating rooms, labor and delivery rooms, and emer-

gency rooms, male and female wards, pediatric and obstetric wards, outpatient and infectious disease 

departments and full lab and imaging departments. 

 

In 2016, The SHOEBOX had a unique opportunity to share the Gospel with nearly 11.5 million children in104 

countries.  Samaritan’s Purse collect a record 11,486,773 in gifts from 11 different countries, including 

9,122,910 from the US since 1991.  As a result the SHOEBOX project distributed 146.8 million gift boxes world-

wide. 

 

THE GREATEST JOURNEY is raising up a new generation of disciples among the recipients of Operation 

Christ Child. In 2016 , through these classes, more than 1.5 million children have made the decision to ac-

cept Jesus Christ as their Savior.  In its seven year existence THE GREATEST JOURNEY has brought more than 

5 million new believers to Christ.  Currently 520,000 volunteers have been trained to lead classes for The 

Greatest Journey.  Upon graduation they are presented with their very own Bible.  Bibles are now offered 

in 70 languages. 

 

Great Outdoors Community Church Missions:  SAMARITAN’S PURSE 
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CHILDREN’S HEART PROGRAM: in 2016, 50 children from around the world have received lifesaving heart 

surgery through our Children’s Heart Project.  Children from foreign countries that need heart surgery are 

sent by airplane to a hospital in the United States.  In the name of Jesus, medical teams have been sent 

to Liberia and South Sudan to provide cleft lip and palate surgery in for more than 100 children as well as 

adults. 

 

ALASKA – The Last Frontier: Samaritan’s Purse has completed its 26th construction project in remote areas 

of Alaska. Teams of volunteers embarked into the tundra weekly to work on on-going  projects. 

 

HEAL OUR PATRIOTS—Alaska: In 2016, 160 military couples were guests in Alaska.  Of these, 79 rededicat-

ed their marriages and 67 individuals made commitments to Christ.  The ministry gives wounded veterans 

and their spouses a unique opportunity for spiritual refreshment, physical renewal and marriage enrich-

ment. Couples participate in Biblically based seminars led by retired military chaplains to help strengthen 

their relationship with God and each other. In the past five years, 686 couples have participated in Oper-

ation Heal our Patriots. 306 have rededicated their marriages and 310 individuals have made commit-

ments to Christ. 

 

The Samaritan’s Purse Consolidated Statement is available on line at samaritanspurse.org/financial.  2016 

Revenues: 60.8% contributions; 38.9% contributed goods and/or services; .03% other income. Expenses: 

88.1% ministry; 7.3% fund raising; 4.6% general and administrative.  

 

Please remember to pick up your Christmas Child Shoebox so you can take part in the evangelization of 

a child in the world.   The GOCC supports Samaritan’s Purse with an annual $2,000 contribution plus any 

other money designed for them.   

 

We’re looking for a few new Mission Team Members 
 

Interested in Missions?   
 

Please contact Diane Bomberger Missions Chairperson  

or any other Mission Team Committee Member 

 

Great Outdoors Community Church Missions:  SAMARITAN’S PURSE 
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Wycliffe Associates Progress Report  for June 2017:        

 
TAKING GOD’S WORD TO THE WORLD 

 

549   BTAK’s (Bible Translation Acceleration Kits) in 48 countries impacting  793 language    

communities since the first BTAKSs were deployed 

 
 
1,519  TNT’s (Tablets for National Translators) were distributed in 38 countries in 2016 

 
 
59     BTRK’s (Bible Translation Recording Kits) in 38 countries have been distributed and we 

started  translation in 24 unwritten languages in 2016 

 
 
56  POD’s (Print on Demand) in 20 countries have been deployed to date 
 

 

Wycliffe Associates is currently working on projects in over 76 countries worldwide. These projects 

include:  

 Empowering national Bible translators,  

 Providing technology and training in support of Bible translation,  

 Building Bible translation training centers,   

 Digital publishing and much more  . . . .   visit wycliffeassociates.org 

 

There are  2,771 New Testament translations in progress. 

                  3,771 Translations yet to begin 

                     351 New translations projects starts in 2016 

 
Vision 2025 is a Bible in Every Language! 
 

 

This year marks the 50th year  

anniversary for  
 

Wycliffe Associates 

Great Outdoors Community Church Missions:  WYCLIFFE 
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What we do  

Since 1987 we have been training local Papua New Guinean church leaders to translate the 

Bible into their own languages and coaching them through the process from first draft to publi-

cation. 

 

We currently serve in the Aitape West Translation Project, which is producing and distributing 

Bible translations in 11 languages, in print, audio, and video form;  training local people to use 

the translations; and training the local translators to help other translators do the same in even  

more languages. 

 
To learn more 

In our book, Sleeping Coconuts, we have written about how a tsunami changed the face of 

Bible translation in Papua New Guinea. Wycliffe has released a short film called "Arop" about 

this amazing story.     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Great Outdoors Community Church Missions:  WYCLIFFE 

Bonnie and John Nystrom  

Wycliffe Translators in 

Papua New Guinea 

 

Please pray for Sissano translator Kenny 

Aiprum. He has been sick a lot in the last 

few years, and malaria keeps coming back. 

 

Even though he is getting treatment for it, 

we heard recently that he is very sick with 

malaria again. 

 

He has said that, despite the difficulties and 

obstacles, he will never quit working on the 

translation in Sissano because everything 

else is temporary, but only God's Word lasts 

forever (1 Peter 1:25).  
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AITAPE WEST    PACIFIC    PAPUA NEW GUINE 
 

The Aitape area is remote and most people are small-scale farmers, growing their own food on 

their own land.  The coastal groups are also known for their beautifully carved canoes.   

 

For typical rural Papua New Guineans, life is dominated by fear of ancestral spirits.  The gospel has 

been preached, but it isn’t well understood, even by church leaders.  The majority of professing 

Christians continue to rely on rituals - from ensuring success in gardening, to wooing a potential 

marriage partner, to healing the sick.   Without God’s Word in their languages, syncretism is the 

norm. 

 

Ten teams are collaborating to translate God’s Word into their heart languages.  The Gospel of 

Luke was the first portion of Scripture published in most Aitape West languages and it was wel-

comed enthusiastically by communities who were ready to commit themselves to furthering the 

work. 

 

Teams continue to equip local citizens to translate God’s Word, promote literacy, facilitate Scrip-

ture engagement and multiply the translation process with other language communities in the sur-

rounding regions. 

 

GOCC supports Nystroms with $4,500 a year  

plus any other designated donations 

 

 

 
 

 
NEW TRIBE MISSIONS  (TJ & LILLY SCHROPSHIRES)  has changed its name to ETHONOS 360 

 

Founded in 1942, the name has been changed to better position itself to see a thriving church for 

every people.  Ethnos is the “nations” that Christ referred to in his great commission (Matt. 28:19 

and Luke 24:47.)  360 represents the entirety of the globe—all 360 degrees.  

Great Outdoors Community Church Missions:  WYCLIFFE 

 

The Great  Outdoors Community 
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GREAT OUTDOORS COMMUNITY CHURCH 
144 Plantation Drive, Titusville, Florida 

 

SUNDAY - NOVEMBER 12, 2017 
6:00 PM 

 

LOVE OFFERING WILL BE RECEIVED 
 

321-385-9731 or 321-383-9437 
 

TGOchurch.org 
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Notes . . . . 

. . . . and Condolences 

 
Please keep these families in your prayers 

 

April 12 Jim Darling Husband of Beulah 462 Plantation 

April 21 Larry Gallup Husband of Teriann 464 Fawn Trail (winter months) 

April 24 John Holladay Son of Donald & Beverly 941 Grande Haven 

April 27 Laura Zanni Wife of Louis 933 Grande Haven 

May 17 Ken Hyatt Husband of Mary 4513 Richmond Hill Dr. 

            Murrells Inlet, SC 29576 

May 30 Peter Strom Husband of Glenda 523 Oak Cove 

June 1 Gary Lipscomb Husband of Karen Richmond, VA 

June 5 Joan Hogan Wife of Jack 50 Holy Family Rd, Apt 206 

            Holyoke, MA 01040 

June 8 Bunny Christoph Wife of Tom 

June 20 Eleanor Jolley Wife of Bob 237 Addison Way 

June 20 Lillian Davis Wife of Rev. Herb Davis 

July 19 Barbara Maich Mother of Susan Fortune 505 Fairways Dr  

July 9 Hal Schumacher Husband of Judy Family address: 

July 30 Judy Schumacher Wife of Hal     2243 Morning Shade Terrace 

        Ashburn, VA 20148 

July 29 Daryl Williams, Jr Son of Daryl & Barb 17 Sunset Dr 

August 1 Daniel “Skip” Bilbey Husband of Susan Plantation 

August 12 Elizabeth Renfro Mother of Dave & Beth  

August 17 Ray Beidinger Husband of Christie 160 Dragonfly 

August 21 Wayne Motes Husband of Linda 286 Plantation 

 

 
A heartfelt thanks to all the bakers who pro-
vided so many wonderful goodies for the 
Easter Cantata receptions and to the volun-
teer workers for your assistance.  We couldn't 
have done it without you!   

 
Marie Jasper and Lynn Gourley 
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Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

    
 

1 
 

 

2 
 

3 
Communion 
9:30 Worship 

10:30 Fellowship 

4  
Labor Day 

Office 

Closed 
 

5 
1:00 pm Care-

giver’s Support, 

Choir Rm. 

6 7 
8:00 am Prayer 

11:00 am  

Pastor’s Bible 

Study, FH 

8 9 
 
 

10 
9:30 Worship 

10:30 Fellowship 

11 12 13 14 
8:00 am Prayer 

11:00 am  

Pastor’s Bible 

Study, FH 

15 16 
 
 

17 
9:30 Worship 

10:30 Fellowship 

18 

 

19 20 21 
8:00 am Prayer 

9:30 am  

Missions, Choir 

Rm 

11:00 am  

Pastor’s Bible 

22 

10:00 am 
Choir Practice 
 

 

23 
 
 

24 
9:30 Worship 

10:30 Fellowship 

25 

 

26 27 28 
8:00 am Prayer 

11:00 am  

Pastor’s Bible 

Study, FH 

22 

10:00 am 
Choir Practice 
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